A.S.B. Bulletin 10/2/17 —Monday
Readers: Alyzea Deputron and Abby Thao

Good morning Delta Kings and Queens!
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible,
With Liberty and Justice for all...

A reminder to all students, you are required to wear your ID around your neck at all times on campus.
Also, you are not to text your parents in order to leave campus during the school day. If you are ill, you
need to ask for a pass to the Health Office and make arrangements from there.

PSAT for all 10" graders is October 25" . Also the deadline for the Juniors who would like to take the test
to sign up is October 6". Please see Mrs. Suarez and Mrs. Hernandez for fee waivers

The Homework Center is open. Homework Center is in the library every Monday/Wednesday/Thursday
from 2:30-4. You must be working or you will be asked to leave.

A reminder that the student store and library are open at lunch time Mondays, Wednesdays, and
Thursdays. In the library you will find the Student Store, the textbook room, computers for homework,
and coming soon will be a gaming area.

Seniors, if you need your senior portraits taken still, come to the library at lunch during open hours and
get the information from Coach Berg regarding Flashbacks. This information will also be available in the
main office.

Soccer conditioning will begin Oct 2nd at 6pm. We will meet on the track. Please bring running shoes and
cleats.

Attention Girl’s Basketball players, there will be no open gym for girls basketball this week.
BSU Meetings will be held on Monday's at lunch in Room R20 in Mr. Estrada's class.

Any Juniors who received permission slips for the National Hispanic College Fair at UOP please return
them to the Career Center ASAP to reserve your spot!

Tru Hope District college fair bus schedule is posted in the Career Center. Please come to see what bus
you are on for the trip on October 19th!

For SAT'’s - Oct 5th is the deadline date to sign up for the Nov 4th test.
For ACT’s - Nov 3rd is the deadline date to sign up for the Dec 9th test.
Fee Waivers are available, please see the Career Center if you need help registering.



Seniors Cash for College night is coming up October 26" in the Stagg Library from 5pm-7pm. Please
bring your parents. A workshop all about Financial Aid .

Any juniors or seniors interested in taking the ASVAB being offered October 24th please see the Career
Center.

Here are the Athletic Home Events this week:

Monday 10/02
Water Polo vs. McNair @ 3:30p/4:30p

Volleyball vs. McNair @ 4:00p/5:00p/6:00p

Thursday 10/05
Tennis vs. McNair @ 3:30p

Freshmen Football vs. Chavez @ 6:00p

Today we celebrate Stagg PRIDE with this message:

The end of the first quarter is this Friday. Finish out this quarter strong and enjoy your Fall Break next
week.

“Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE!”



